
  
 

April 10, 2019    
 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities  
Prince Charles Building  
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040  
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2  
 
Attention:  Ms. Cheryl Blundon  

Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary  
 
Dear Ms. Blundon:  
 
Re: Rate Mitigation Options and Impacts Review Comments on Draft Issues to be Reviewed 
 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) has reviewed the “Draft Issues to be Reviewed” provided 
to the Parties by the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities (the “Board”) on April 3, 2019 and finds it 
to be, by and large, satisfactory and appropriate for the purposes. Hydro does have one observation and 
suggestion to share: there appears to be no opportunity for the Parties to file evidence with the Board 
other than expert evidence and Hydro suggests that the Parties be permitted to submit other evidence 
should it appear that such information would be useful and appropriate to support the objects of the 
Reference.   
 
Hydro looks forward to fully participating in and contributing to the work of the Board in this important 
matter.  
 
Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 

cc: Gregory Connors, McInnes Cooper   Paul Coxworthy, Stewart McKelvey 
 Kelly Hopkins, Newfoundland Power   Dennis Browne, Q.C., Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 
 Senwung Luk, Olthuis Kleer Townshend L.L.P 
ecc: Dean A. Porter, Poole Althouse   Denis J. Fleming, Cox and Palmer 
  
  


